
 

      

Fraternal Greetings! 

December is another special month. This is the season for the celebration of the birth of our Lord. For 

God so loved the world, that He gave His one and only Son, but whoever believes in Him shall never 

perish, but have eternal life. 

One of the Knights Templar Holidays is Christmas Observance. I would highly encourage all Sir Knights, 

their families, and friends to attend a Christmas Observance at their nearest or any Commandery. Come 

and be part of a memorable evening of inspiration, singing and toasts. Check with your local 

Commanderies for schedules. 

Please remember what you do today, and every day is important because you are exchanging a day of 

your life for it! Make whatever you are doing worth it because you cannot buy any more days! This life 

in reality is quick so smile and do not hold anger. Let the tears shed be those of joy, not those of sadness 

and frustration. Give more than you take, and if one must take, let them take to help others. Do 

everything with an overwhelming sense of joy and enthusiastic excitement, for actions and moods are 

contagious. Make great relationships, because in the end, those will make the great memories we 

remember and share. Every second of each day is yours, and is a gift, so LIVE it, LOVE it, and make it, 

WORTH it. Start today! In Hoc Signo Vinces! 

On a different note. The Bi-Centennial Celebration will be held at the next Grand Conclave on May 4-6, 

2023. We are working tirelessly to make this a memorable occasion, so lots of preparations are on the 

way. We are creating a Souvenir Program to be included in the time capsule. We request that you be 

part of the celebration and consider buying an ad or ads for the Souvenir Program. For more 

information, please e-mail: ktvabc2023@gmail.com or send ad information at: 

https://forms.gle/vwgt64hF2tNppJS6.  

I appreciate the diligence, untiring work and unconditional support of all Grand Line Officers, District 

Deputies, Grand Aide de Camps and Committee Chairs. You are inspiring. This is a TEAM that works at its 

best. Together Everyone Achieve More! 

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Until then, I remain your humble servant.  

In His Service and Yours, 

 

Romulo M. “Romi” Capuno, KCT                                                                                                          

Right Eminent Grand Commander 
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May this pin 

remind you of the 

“Shield of Faith” 

and to put on the 

“Armor of God” 

everyday 
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